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Dear Glenn,
 
On Tuesday, September 26, the Arts and Humanities 1 Panel of the ASC Curriculum
Committee reviewed a proposal for a new Spanish course: Spanish 4689S.
 
The Panel members though this was a very interesting course and unanimously approved it.
 
They had two comments about minor points in the syllabus:

         P. 5 of syllabus, bottom of page, a verb is lacking: “Each student will an essay… ”

         Disability statement is not the most recent and Student Life Disability Services moved over a
year ago. Please update to the most recent disability statement. See http://www.ods.ohio-
state.edu/faculty-staff/syllabus-statement/

 
Should you have any questions about the Panel’s vote, don’t hesitate to contact Janice Aski, Chair of
the Arts and Humanities 1 Panel, or me.
 
The course request has been advanced to the Office of Service-Learning for their approval. Indeed,
the Office of Service-Learning reviews all courses at the university that wish to have S-L status.
Further communication about the proposed course will come directly from that office.
 
My best,
Bernadette
 
 
 
 

Bernadette Vankeerbergen, Ph.D.
Program Director, Curriculum and Assessment
College of Arts and Sciences
154D Denney Hall, 164 Annie & John Glenn Ave.
Columbus, OH 43210
Phone: 614-688-5679 / Fax: 614-292-6303
http://asccas.osu.edu
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